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I am strongly AGAINST this bill to remove the 5-cent fee for bags in retail stores.
This 5-cent fee is an important way to reflect the real cost of these bags, which are 
artificially cheap but come with serious environmental and social consequences: litter 
that is difficult to clean up, hazards for wild animals, and filling up landfills with 
things that take thousands of years to break down.
Please vote NO to keep our great law requiring a 5-cent fee for plastic bags.


